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Praise the Lord (and pass the Governor a pen):  
Connecticut Finally Updated its Trust Laws 
By Suzanne Brown Walsh | June 6, 2019

With just minutes to spare, a bill modernizing many aspects of Connecticut’s trust laws passed the 
Senate on June 5th, and is on its way to Governor Lamont for signature. 

House Bill 7104: [link: https://www.cga.ct.gov/2019/FC/pdf/2019HB-07104-R000820-FC.PDF] 
contains Connecticut’s version of the Uniform Trust Code, a law promulgated in 2000 and 
already adopted in 35 other jurisdictions, as well as the 2017 Uniform Directed Trust Act. The 
bill also expands the statutory rule against perpetuities for new trusts from 90 to 800 years, 
and provides for the establishment of irrevocable, self-settled Domestic Asset Protection Trusts, 
which exist in over 20 other jurisdictions. 

H.B. 7104 was drafted by a small working group of lawyers from the Estates and Probate Section 
of the Connecticut Bar Association with substantial input from the Connecticut Bankers Association 
and the Offices of the Probate Court Administrator and Attorney General. It will bolster the 
financial services industry, which one of the top five industries in Connecticut generating over 
$16 billion in annual payroll revenues, by retaining trust business, and assets, in the state. 

Stay tuned for detailed summaries of each part of this historic legislation as soon as the bill 
officially becomes law.  

C O N N E C T I C U T  +  M A S S A C H U S E T T S  +  N E W  Y O R K  M U R T H A L A W . C O M



Richard A. Marone, Chair 
860.240.6026 
rmarone@murthalaw.com

Marcel J. Bernier 
860.240.6087 
mbernier@murthalaw.com

Alfred R. Casella 
860.240.6048 
acasella@murthalaw.com

Patrick D. Coughlin 
203.653.5409 
pcoughlin@murthalaw.com

George A. Dagon, Jr. 
860.240.6039 
gdagon@murthalaw.com

Christopher S. Fox 
617.457.4082 
cfox@murthalaw.com

Shera G. Golder 
860.240.6188 
sgolder@murthalaw.com

Robert A. Heinimann, Jr. 
203.772.7781 
rheinimann@murthalaw.com

Natale A. Messina 
860.240.6027 
nmessina@murthalaw.com

Lisa Newfield 
203.772.7768 
lnewfield@murthalaw.com

Lisa P. Staron 
860.240.6175 
lstaron@murthalaw.com

Suzanne Brown Walsh 
860.240.6041 
swalsh@murthalaw.com

Donna M. White 
617.457.4133 
dwhite@murthalaw.com 

© Copyright Murtha Cullina LLP.  |  This material is intended for general information purposes only  

C O N N E C T I C U T  +  M A S S A C H U S E T T S  +  N E W  Y O R K  M U R T H A L A W . C O M

With more than 100 attorneys in six offices throughout Connecticut, Massachusetts and New York, Murtha Cullina LLP offers 
a full range of legal services to meet the local, regional and national needs of our clients. Our practice encompasses litigation, 
regulatory and transactional representation of businesses, governmental units, non-profit organizations and individuals.


